
Gloucestershire Disclosure and Barring Service Manager 
 
I welcome and support this proposal. 

Kind regards 
Manager 
Disclosure and Barring Service 
Gloucestershire Constabulary 
No 1 Waterwells  
Waterwells Drive Quedgeley Gloucester GL2 2AN 
 

 
Licensing Sub-Committee - Miscellaneous - Wednesday, 7th July, 2021 6.00 pm 
 
Minutes: 
 
The Licensing Team Leader reported on the response to the consultation, outlining the main points 
and those with particular relevance to Cheltenham.  He stated that the same standards would apply 
across the whole of the county and that as there had not been any feedback on the consultation 
from the trade, assumed that there were no objections. 
 
Members stated it was an excellent and very thorough policy and good that licensing standards for 
Hackney Carriage and Private Hire was all being brought into line across Gloucestershire.  Members 
wished to thank Gloucestershire Licensing Officers for their work to make licensing safer in the 
county and were happy for the policy to be implemented. 
 
Members agreed to: 
 
1.   Note the revisions to the revised policy as outlined in the report; and 
 
2.   For their positive comments to be submitted to Cabinet, as lead consultee to the Cabinet 
Member Customer & Regulatory Services. 

https://democracy.cheltenham.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=359&MId=3231&Ver=4

